
Stood up for us

When our students were pushed to the brink,



 
David DiPietro is fighting to take control of our education system 
away from Albany bureaucrats and give it back to our parents and 
communities. 
Here’s what he’s doing:

There’s a better solution for our education system. It’s time to stop the federal  
government from imposing its standards on parents and children. David sponsors  
legislation to stop Common Core and give parents the right to refuse high-stakes testing.  

David held a breakfast meeting for superintendents and school officials to discuss 
Common Core and gain firsthand knowledge of the issues facing our students.

He sponsors legislation to create a “learning for work” program (A.8695) to help establish 
alternative pathways for students to succeed.

David held a number of Common Core informational meetings at different schools for 
parents, students, educators, and the public. David has opened up a dialogue with the 
entire community!

Reach out to David to learn more about how he’s standing up for students from grade 
school to college by emailing him at DipietroD@nyassembly.gov , or by calling his office at 
(716) 655-0951.
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